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XPP Bilingual Merge was a purchasable XPP option that has had very limited use since its 
introduction and has not been sold in the past 10 years. It was implemented for classic 
styles and the underlying implementation is not appropriate for workflows utilizing XML.  
 
This has led to our decision to set the End of Support date for XPP Bilingual Merge as 
December 31, 2025.  
 
Customers currently licensed to use XPP Bilingual Merge may continue to do so, but 
support for it will terminate on December 31, 2025, and we may choose not to deliver the 
program with the XPP installer in any new XPP version released after that date. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact me directly. 
 
Jennifer Goodman 
Product Management Director 
JGoodman@rws.com 
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